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Tournament, Fishing Derby
Barbecue at Mid Towne. A big Thanks
goes out to everyone involved, especially
Mark Cook and Fred

McGinley for leading the charge of those

Joe Kloeppel,

committees. We need to finish with a
bang this last quarter, no pun intended.
The 4th of July Parade and County Fair
are coming up and before we know it the
Festival of The Little Hills will be here.
Keep your Optimistic Attitudes and
volunteer where you can.

Becoming a Distinguished Club has been
my goal for the year and is still my goal.
I will need your help. We are about six
new members shy; if you know of any
prospective members, please get them to
a meeting. Only 3 months left to pull
Distinguished off. Every day I am
thankful that I get to work for such a
great group of individuals that do so
much for the Youth of St. Charles.

The June Optimistic Hour was well

attended and gave President Mike an
opportunity to induct three of our newest
Pictured with Mike are -
Karen Kennedy, Jeremy Shields,

members.
and
Jack Ross. Also attending were David
Borgmeyer, Jackie Borgmeyer, Mark
Cook, Jodi Cook, Roger Deppe, Ellen
Parker, Gerry Prinster, Carl Sandstedt,
Alan Suit, Brenda Suit.

JUNE COOKOUT A SUCCESS

Mark Cook, cookout chair, reports that the
following club members endured the heat to
serve the community and season the new grills:
Bob Avery, David Borgmeyer, Mark Cook,
Dulcie Couillard, Mike Ebert, Joe Gegg, Paul
Steve Hempel, Fred McGinley, Ellen
Parker, Rick Pundmann, Shelly Reuther, Marion

Hauser,

God bless you all, MIKE. Schmidt, Dale Westby, Laura Whitehead.
Thanks to FISHING DERBY - 2013 Thanks to
Pundmann - #| Bass Pro Shop

Ford for the X for the large

donation of & amount of bait

food for the used by the
cookout. fishermen.

It was a great day to ﬁsh fellowship and serve the Community Living clients.

FRIEND OF YOUTH
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Kyle Ebert 7/13

ANNIVERSARIES
Tina/Scott Queen 7/6
Bob/Clara Scott 7/14
Ed/Pam Gettemeier

7/26

Jeft/Julie Marion 7/28

NOON MEETINGS
Tuesday 7/2
NO MEETING
Tuesday 7/9
NO MEETING
Tuesday 7/16
Annie Schulte
County Fair Youth
Programs
BOARD MEETING
Tuesday 7/23
Colby Hitchcock

Baue Funeral Homes

"History of Embalming"

Tuesday 7/30
Madeline Pashos
Missouri Girls State

Pariticpant

July
Pio’s closed 7/1 to 7/10
4th July Parade
(Optimist Float)
Cookout 7/20
Fair Beer Booth 7/25
August

Festival Little Hills
8/16-18



